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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Visit to Pitlochry Festival Theatre: ‘A Streetcar Named Desire’  
  
The Faculty of Performing Arts have organised a theatre trip for the Higher and Advanced Higher Drama 
classes to see a performance of ‘A Streetcar Named Desire’ at Pitlochry Festival Theatre on Thursday 14th 
September 2023. The performance will be beneficial in helping pupils to prepare for their SQA assessments.  
The show has received 5-star reviews and has been nominated for various awards, so we are sure it will be a 
valuable, as well as entertaining, experience for your child.  
  
Due to popular demand and ticket availability, we will be attending the evening performance starting at 
8.00pm. As this will be out with the school day, it will be the responsibility of parents/carers to organise their 
child’s own transportation to and from the theatre. Whilst they are at the theatre, pupils will be in the care of 
myself and accompanying staff. School uniform is not required.  
  
Pupils should meet staff in the main concourse at 7:40pm, allowing us to find our seats before curtains up. It is 
estimated the performance will be finished by 10:30pm, but please be aware that sometimes they can slightly 
overrun.  If you do not wish for your child to attend, please let me know by emailing breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk 
by Wednesday 13th September.  
  
The cost of the theatre ticket will be £8.00 per pupil. All payments must be made via ParentPay by Wednesday 
13th September. We appreciate that the necessary cost of some school trips can present a financial challenge 
and we are keen to support pupils and their families by considering trip bursaries and payment plans where 
appropriate. If you would like to discuss financial assistance for this trip, please contact the school office.  
  
A form was sent earlier in the year requesting up to date details of your child including photo permissions for 
any trips they may participate in with school. If you have not already returned your completed form to the 
school office, please ensure you do so asap as this form covers not only this trip, but any others your child 
may attend throughout the school year.    
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
  

Mrs Eve-Marie Shore        

PT Faculty of Performing Arts     
  

 

mailto:breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk

